
Mass Intentions 
Monday, May 30 
      7:30 AM  Holy Trinity……..Garry Buschur  

    12:00 PM   St. Joseph……......Peg Anderson  

Tuesday, May 31 
       7:30 AM  Holy Trinity.…….Nicola Pietrantonio  

     12:00 PM   St. Joseph……….John Kuntz Jr  

Wednesday, June 1 
       7:30 AM  Emmanuel………Unborn children & their parents  

     12:00 PM   St. Joseph……….Len Rich  

Thursday, June 2 
       7:30 AM   Emmanuel……...Niehaus Family  

     12:00 PM   St. Joseph……….Angelo & Rebekah Manzo  

Friday, June 3 
       7:30 AM   Emmanuel………Intention of Case & Cartuyvelles 

              Families  

     12:00 PM   St. Joseph……….James & Evelyn McCarthy 

Saturday, June 4 
      7:30 AM  Emmanuel……….Rose Place  

    12:00 PM   St. Joseph………..Father William Dineen C.PP.S. 

              50th Anniversary of Ordination  

      4:30 PM   St. Joseph………..Jerry Westendorf  

      5:15 PM   Emmanuel……….For our parishioners  

Sunday, June 5 
      8:30 AM   Holy Trinity…….For our parishioners 

    10:00 AM   St. Joseph…...…..For our parishioners 

    10:30 AM   Emmanuel……....Intention of David & Deborah  

                                                     Barton  

    11:30 AM   Holy Trinity….....Cara Davis, Congratulations on your 

             graduation 

 
 

Next Week’s Readings:  
Gn 14:18-20; Ps 110:1-4; 1 Cor 11:23-26; Lk 9:11b-17 

 

Confession Schedule 
Emmanuel:      Saturday  4:00-5:00 PM,  Sunday:  10:00 AM 

Holy Trinity:   Sunday:  8:00 AM 

St. Joseph:       Monday-Saturday 11:30 AM;  Saturday:  4:00 PM  

Emmanuel Church 1837 St. Joseph Church 1847 Holy Trinity Church  1861 

 Emmanuel Church 
149 Franklin St. - 45402 

Office: 937-228-2013 

Web Site: www.emmanuelcatholic.com 

E-mail: parishoffice@emmanuelcatholic.com 
Deacon Rusty Baldwin 

Br. Matt Schaefer, C.PP.S. DRE & Bookkeeper 

Mary Beemsterboer, Secretary 

Dennis Pyles, Maintenance 

Gary Geisel, Music Director 

 

Holy Trinity Church 
272 Bainbridge St.  - 45402 

Office:  937-228-1223 

Web Site: www.holytrinitydayton.org 

E-mail: ht_busmgr@sbcglobal.net 
Deacons: George Zvonar, Michael Leo 

Judith L Trick, Business Manager 

Jan Reed, Pastoral Associate 

Thomas Aldridge, Music Director 

 

Saint Joseph Church 
411 East Second St. - 45402  

Office: 937-228-9272 

Web Site:  www.stjosephdayton.org 

E-mail: stjosephday@sbcglobal.net 
Rita Zimmerman, Business Manager 

Bill Baron, Maintenance  

Bradley Wilson, Music Director 

 
Miraculous Medal Novena with Adoration and  

Benediction at Emmanuel on Tuesdays 7:00 PM  
 

Anointing of the Sick the first weekend of the month. 
 

To Register for any parish please contact the parish office 
 

For Baptisms , Weddings or Ministry to the Homebound 
please contact your parish office. 
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Pastor:  Fr. Angelo Anthony, C.PP.S. 
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Served by the Missionaries of the Precious Blood 
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  PASTOR’S PEN 
 

This past week Fr. Angelo, Fr. Ken and Br. Matt gathered  

with other Missionaries of the Precious Blood for their annual  

assembly in Carthagena, Ohio. The meetings offer an  

opportunity to renew relationships among members of the 

CPPS congregation who are scattered in various part of the  

Cincinnati Province in this country and in Latin America. In the 

midst of responding to the business agenda we also celebrated 

the final Incorporation of Matt Keller and James Smith as the 

newest members of our congregation and the Deacon  

Ordinations of James Smith and Peter Tam Hoang. You may 

remember Matt Keller who was with us for an internship  

period last summer. Please keep these men in your prayers as 

they continue their vocational journey. Our assembly also  

provided a nice period of reflection as we prepared for this 

weekend’s Solemnity of the Body and Blood of Christ.   

 

In today’s readings we hear about a person named Melchizedek.  

He is a King and a priest of God the Most High who recognized 

in Abram, later to be named Abraham, a person blessed by God 

because of Abram’s victory in battle. Melchizedek offers a  

sacrifice of thanksgiving in Abram’s name. The offering is 

bread and wine. Abram also recognizes that it was not by his 

own strength that he was victorious over the four kings and so 

he gives a tenth of his possessions as an offering to the Lord. 

This is the source of the biblical concept of tithing.   

 

Little is known of Melchizedek. No one knows where he came 

from or where he went after this encounter with Abram. He is 

the first person in the bible to be given the name of “priest.” 

Christianity has seen Melchizekek as a foreshadowing of Jesus 

Christ. Jesus is our eternal priest and King of Kings who is both 

the sacrifice and the offering. Just as Melchizedek offered a 

thanksgiving gift of bread and wine to God, so too, Jesus gives 

us His body and blood in the form of bread and wine as a 

thanksgiving offering. Through the Eucharist, a word that 

means thanksgiving, we are able to share in the life of Jesus 

today and His gift of eternal life.   

 

The Gospel reading of the multiplication of loaves and fish is 

also a foreshadowing of the Eucharist we share. St. Mark says: 

“Then taking the five loaves and the two fish, and looking up to 

heaven, he said the blessing over them, broke them, and gave 

them to the disciples to set before the crowd. They all ate and 

were satisfied.” Only Jesus is able to provide food for such a 

large crowd. The abundance of bread given to us by Jesus  

will always be enough to satisfy the hunger of the world. Our  

sharing in the meal of the Lord is helping us to prepare to enter 

the eternal banquet feast of heaven.   

 

In reflecting on the gift of the Eucharist, Fr. Wilfred Theisen, 

O.S.B. makes the following observation. “The Eucharist does 

not change what we are, but our view of ourselves, and the 

world in which we live. The Eucharist helps us to see that 

God’s energy and life are in the world. The Eucharist helps us 

to make a beginning in the conquest of despair, anger, irritabil-

ity, helps us to suppress unkind words and thoughts towards 

others, dishonesty and other destructive behavior. We struggle 

unsuccessfully by ourselves. When we turn to the Lord in the 

Eucharist instead of ourselves, we find the courage, resolution, 

and perseverance to work on those matters in our life that need  

Pastor’s Pen continued... 
to be changed. It is through the Eucharist that we can change 

what should be changed in our lives and learn to accept what 

cannot be changed and gain the wisdom to know the differ-

ence.”    

  

  

PASTORAL REGION ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 

Steak Fry 

Please join Dayton Council 500, Knights of Columbus for a 

steak dinner Friday, June 10th at 6:00p.m. The dinner in-

cludes: an 8 oz. New York Strip Steak, baked potato, salad, 

green beans, corn and coffee for only $ 10 plus a donation of 

a can or food item for the local food pantries. Also, if you 

wish, please bring your favorite pot luck desert for all to 

share. Adult beverages will be available at regular prices. A 

children’s menu of hamburgers/chips will also be available 

@ $3 with a complimentary soda. Great Raffles. Please 

RSVP your steak dinner to Larry Clark at 937-470-3594 by 

Monday, June 6th.  Bainbridge Hall, 267 Bainbridge St. 

Thank you for your support.   

 

 

 “Memorial Day” by Emily Toma 
 

Remember those who served before. 
Remember those who are no more. 

Remember those who serve today. 

Remember them all on Memorial Day.  

 

Memorial Day Prayer 
 

Heavenly Father, on this Memorial day,  

we pray for those who courageously laid down their  

lives for the cause of freedom.  May the example of  

their sacrifice inspire in us the selfless love of your  

Son, our Lord Jesus Christ.  Bless the families of our  

fallen troups, and fill their homes and their lives with  

your strength and peace.   

We pray through Christ our Lord. Amen.    

 

The Anima Christi 

(Prayer after Receiving Communion) 

 
Soul of Christ, sanctify me;  

Body of Christ, save me;  
Blood of Christ, inebriate me;  

Water from the side of Christ, wash me;  

Passion of Christ, strengthen me;  
O good Jesus hear me;  

Within your wounds hide me;  
separated from you, let me never be;  

From the evil one protect me;  

At the hour of my death, call me;  

And close to you bid me; That with your saints,  

I may be praising you forever and ever.  Amen. 



  

 

 

CCD Teacher Needed...Emmanuel Parish is looking for a third

-grade CCD teacher for the 2016-2017 year.  Our CCD classes 

are on Saturdays from 9:30 to 11:00 AM.  The program runs 

from early September to early May. If you are interested or have 

any questions, please contact Brother Matt at 228-2013 or   

brothermatt@emmanuelcatholic.com   

 

Emmanuel parish’s annual Vacation Bible School will be 

held the week of June 20th to the 24th. This year’s Vacation 

Bible School is titled “Birthday Blast” and has a pro-life focus.  

The program is open to 4-to-11-year-olds and there are many 

volunteer opportunities for older kids and adults. Registration 

forms are available in the back of church and on the parish 

website. 

 

Prayer List 

If you are seriously ill or undergoing surgery and would like 

your name added to the prayer list for 4 weeks, please call the 

Parish Office, 228-2013. 

                                     Thomas Broerman 

 

Attention, Graduates!  Last Chance to send in information to 

be printed in the bulletin to Mary Izor at mizor39@hotmail.com 

or call 866-6032. You may include name, level of graduation 

(high school and above), institution, course of study, or any 

other applicable information. Emmanuel will have a blessing of 

graduates on June 12 at the 10:30 am Mass, with a reception 

after. Caps and gowns may be worn, if desired. Help is needed 

with the reception, so please let Mary Izor know if you can 

volunteer. 

 

John Paul's Troupe will present State Fair, a fun musical by 

Rodgers & Hammerstein, on June 9, 10, & 11 at 7pm in the 

Wright Brothers School Auditorium, 1361 Huffman Ave, 

Dayton. Tickets will be available at the door for $10/adult, $5/

student or senior, and $25/family pass. The theater is air-

conditioned and handicap accessible. JPT is a drama group for 

the homeschool teens who attend Immaculate HEART co-op at 

Emmanuel. For more information, please contact 

john.pauls.troupe@gmail.com 

 

  

From the Joyful Noiseletter: 

“An archeologist is the best husband any  
woman could have; the older she gets,  

the more interested he is in her.”  

—Agatha Christie 

  

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 Jesus asked,  

“Why do you not give them  

something to eat yourselves?”  
What do you have to offer  

to the hungry world? 
 

The Parish office will be closed Memorial Day. 

 
Farewell Party...After 21 years of faithful service to Holy Trinity 

Parish, we will be bidding Deacon George and his wife Donna 

God speed on this new journey in their lives. They are moving on 

to sunny Florida. There will be a reception following both Masses 

next Sunday, June 5 at Bainbridge Hall. All are welcome. Please 

use the entrance off the parking lot. 

 

Holy Trinity Trivia Night...last day to register your team is 
Tuesday, May 31, for Trivia Night here at Holy Trinity. We will 

be gathering in Trinity Center from 7:00 to 9:00 p.m. Cost is $35 

per team of 4 to 6 people. The event is BYOB with sandwiches 

and snacks available for purchase. To reserve your space, call 

Leah (937-626-2374), Sam (937-902-9711) or the parish office 

(228-1223) 

 

Vacation Bible School...will be June 13th – June 17th from 9 am 

until noon. You can register your children by calling the rectory 

office during the week. The fee remains at $25 per child. Please let 

us know as soon as possible so that we can order materials. 

Anyone who has helped in the past or wants to help for the first 

time this year, please contact Jan at 228-1223. We look forward to 

a fantastic, fun, and faithful week of activities!  

 

TRINITY SUNDAY CELEBRATION 
God blessed us with beautiful weather and the parish was blessed 

by the efforts of many working on the picnic. Special thanks to the 

fine folks who helped set up the tables and chairs in the tent, dress 

the tables and clean-up after the picnic was over. To the kitchen 

crew, the grillers, the beverage dispensers, the kids’ games 

organizers, the raffle committee and the Artful Codgers. The 

winner of the first prize ($2,222.40) – John McGuire; second prize 

($555.60) – Jim Newby. Thanks to all who purchased their 

chances. The parish coffer is increased by $2778.00. 

 

Holy Trinity Parish Night at the Dayton Dragon’s Game...We 

still have some places available for the game on Friday, July 29. 

Tickets are $12 each. Call Judi to get your name on the list. We 
had a great time last year and plan on doing the same this year. 

 

If you are interested in becoming a lector or Minister of the 

Cup, please call Judi at the rectory. We will have training for new 

ministers in June. 

EMMANUEL CHURCH HOLY TRINITY CHURCH 

Generous Contributions for May 22, 2016 
 

Weekend Offertory:            Budget           Collection 

                                          $7385.00           $5576.18 

YTD excess or (deficit)   $(887.27) 

Tithe to Emmanuel St. Vincent DePaul  $619.57 

Many thanks for the generous spirit of our parishioners.   

Frs. Angelo and Ken 

Generous Contributions for May 22, 2016 
 

Weekend Offertory:            Budget         Collection 

                                           $6100.00         $4411.00 

YTD excess or (deficit)   ($8105.20) 

“Green” collection $ 995.00     

Many thanks for the generous spirit of our parishioners.  

Frs. Angelo and Ken 

mailto:brothermatt@emmanuelcatholic.com
mailto:mizor39@hotmail.com
mailto:john.pauls.troupe@gmail.com


 

 

 

  

Take Classes Now and Deepen Your Faith: The Athenaeum of 

Ohio announces Lay Tuition Scholarship for 2016-17 

academic year.  
The Athenaeum, the Archdiocesan seminary and school of 

theology, announces a 50% lay tuition scholarship as part of our 

One Faith, One Hope Capital Campaign commitment. The Lay 

Pastoral Ministry Program Certificate Option will meet in Dayton 

at the Pilarczyk Center in 2016-17, and move to Sacred Heart of 

Jesus in McCartyville in 2017-18. You can begin the program in 

Dayton and finish in McCartyville with significant tuition savings. 

Graduate programs in Theology, Pastoral Ministry and Biblical 

Studies are available at the main campus in Cincinnati. All 

programs are designed for busy adults with an outstanding faculty, 

supportive staff and flexible components. There will never be a 

better time to come and see how lay Catholic studies through the 

Athenaeum can transform your life. For information about Dayton 

classes, call Deacon Hal Belcher, 419-305-5486. For Cincinnati 

options, call Dr. Susan McGurgan, 513-231-1200, or visit our web 

page at www.growinwisdom.org.  

 

We cordially invite you to come to the Hispanos Dayton 
Festival at St. Mary's Church (310 Allen St. 45410) on June 12, 

2016 from 12 pm to 9pm. There will be various Latino dance 

groups --Peruvian, Colombian, Mexican and more with food 

representative of Venezuela, Mexico, Ecuador, Puerto Rico and  

more. We would like to share our culture and our cordiality with 

you! We  hope you can join us! 

 

 

   

This week we received a bequest of $215,000 from the estate of 

Tom Bova. Tom and his sisters Rose and Marie were long time 

members of St. Joseph parish. We thank God for the blessings 

Tom has bestowed on our parish. We are most grateful for Tom’s 

generosity. May God grant him external rest.    

 

 

 

 

  
 

  

  

 

First Communicants...We would like to recognize the children in 

our parish who’ve made their First Communion this spring. On 

June 5th at the 10:00 Mass the children and grand children of  

St. Joseph Parishioners who have made their First Communion 

this year are asked to wear their First Communion clothes and 

celebrate Mass with our parish family. If you have a child/

grandchild who would like to participate, please call 228-9272.   

AREA ACTIVITIES  

Serving the Dayton Catholic  

Community since 1872 
 

(937) 293-1221 
calvarycemeterydayton.org 

 
STEFAN NEUMEISTER 

CELL 937-608-1481 

 
           The Enterprise Roofing & Sheet Metal Co. 

           1021-25 Irving Avenue, Dayton, Ohio 45419 
 

           Phone 937-298-8664 Fax 937-298-4516 

          snewmeister@enterpriserfg.com 
 

COMMERCIAL—INDUSTRIAL-RESIDENTIAL 

 

 

 

  

           Martin A. Foos, ESQ., Partner 
FARUKI              FARUKI IRELAND & COX P.L.L. 

IRELAND           500 Courthouse Plaza, S.W. 

& COX P.L.L.    10 N. Ludlow Street 
www.ficlaw.com       Dayton, OH  45402   
                              (937) 227-3729 

 

Jeff Henehan 
 

293-9693 

  

 

Your Ad Here  

Please keep the following people in your prayers. Call the 

rectory if  you would like to be added to the prayer list.   
  

Greg Bowers            Gerald Gillotti        Lee Pleiman 
Rita Downs              Layla Kubis            Tony Riggs 

Jeanne Folfas            

  Pray for the Men and Women Serving in the Military 

Nick Borton         Tim Melvin              David Musgrove 

Gary Eilers           Matthew Melvin      Jessica Pruitt 

Cody Landers       Alex McGarvey       Devin Torre 

Greg Marcus          

 ST. JOSEPH CHURCH 

Generous Contributions for May 22, 2016 
 

Weekend Offertory:             Collection 

                                               $7746.50 

Charity:                                  $  162.00 

Many thanks for the generous spirit of our parishioners.  

Frs. Angelo and Ken 

Rest in the Peace of Christ 
 

Gene Austin 
Wilfred Ruschau 


